
We Are Sailing Together Through the Sea of Knowledge and Languages

From September 1, 2017 to August 31, 2019, a project called "We Are Sailing Together Though the Sea of
Knowledge and Languages", which is co-fnanced by the European Union, is taking place at the Villa Luna 
kindergarten. The project focuses on the personal development of the teachers, on high quality 
educaton of children, on facilitatng the transiton of children from kindergarten to primary school, on 
supportng extracurricular actvites, and on cooperatng with the parents of the children.  uring this 
tme, there will be many excitng events in the kindergarten, for children and teachers as well as for 
parents. We believe that this project will bring us many new and enjoyable experiences.


